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Dear Parents, 

 
The Central Coast Catholic Schools SOCCER Gala Day is being held on Friday 28th  June (week 9) at Bateau Bay. 
We will have some students going to Pat Morley Oval and some students going to EDSACC North/South. 
However, due to the draw not being finalized yet we are not sure which oval students will be going to. As soon 
as we know we will let you know. We have invited all of Year 5 and 6 to participate and enjoy the day. This is a 
non-competitive fun day organised for Year 5 and 6 Catholic schools across the coast. The school is providing 
transport to and from the venue. We are travelling by bus and must leave at 8:30am sharp on Thursday 28th   
June. We will be finishing the day at 2.00pm and will travel back to school in time for normal buses home. All 
children will wear their sports uniform on the day, shin pads (compulsory) and boots (only for Div 1). We do 
have some school shin pads if needed.  
 
There will be limited canteen available on the day, so it is expected that the children bring a packed lunch with 
plenty of fruit and healthy snacks to keep their energy levels up. Please ensure your child has an adequate 
amount of food and water for the duration of the day.  
Although your child has chosen to participate, they must maintain a high standard of behaviour and a quality of 
work that is acceptable otherwise they may not be allowed to go. By signing this note, you understand that the 
school will not be held responsible for any injuries that may occur on that day.  
 
Due to the large numbers of teams we need parents to help.  If you can help on the day please fill in the section 
below. If we do not get enough parent helpers we will be unable to participate. Please complete the form below 
and return it to school as soon as possible before the due date so that your child can participate. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Year 5 and Year 6 Teachers 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________ in class ________ to participate in the Catholic 

Schools Soccer Gala Day that is being held at Bateau Bay on 

 Thursday 28th   June,  2019 (week 9).       

 Name:_______________________________________    Signature:________________________ 

 I can help on the day.                          Contact number:___________________________ 
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